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Next Meeting Reminder

Date: May 11th 

Time: 6:00 PM

Location: Suzanna Brintle’s home

1230 La Cresta Drive, La Habra Heights 90631

Tel: 562.694.8157 Email: smbrintle@aol.com

Activity: Garage Sale Set-up, Potluck  & Graduating Senior Ceremony

Please contact Debbie Grabosky for sign-ups for the Potluck 

Email:orange44@adelphia.net   

Upcoming Events 

Annual Garage Sale

Date: May 14th 

Time: 6:00 am –2:00 pm

Location: Suzanna Brintle’s Home

1230 La Cresta Drive, La Habra Heights 90631

This year the proceeds from the Annual Garage Sale will be donated to the Susan G. Komen Foundation in honor of one of our NOC Members Sandi Bulgin.

Garage Sale Shift Sign-ups

Please contact Debbie Grabosky for Morning or Afternoon shifts. 

Contact Information: 

Email:orange44@adelphia.net   

Garage Sale Item Drop-offs

If you are unable to attend the May 11th meeting or the Garage Sale but would like to donate your treasures please contact Suzanna Brintle for more information.

Contact Information:

Email: smbrintle@aol.com  

Meeting Highlights

Thanks to Melanie Green for being a gracious hostess. The meeting was filled with little business, we signed a get-well card for Mia Kang from the SOC Alumnae Chapter, Mia has recently undergone brain surgery and is doing well. If you would like to send her a card I have listed her contact information below. We mainly discussed the upcoming office duties and elected the new 2005-2006 officers. Please see list of officers below. Anna LoCoco gave the outgoing officers gifts (Thanks Anna) and we concluded with the Installation Ceremony of the new officers. Debbie Grabosky gave a great presentation “Get Organized and Stay that Way –Part 2” which gave some helpful tips for cleaning your closets and getting the laundry out of the way. We also met one of our new members Rita Hughes and we had a special treat, Abbey Drake Butcher was at the meeting with photos of her recent wedding in New Zealand.

I would also like to Thank Alysa Majer for her fabulous work on our NOC Chapter website. This is not an elected office however she has volunteered to design and maintain our wonderful new website www.geocities.com/noczta.  Thanks Alysa for dedicating your time and energy into this project. Alysa has already updated the new officers.

Opportunity Basket

Anna Dow won the great opportunity basket (with the help of her sisters) filled with lotion, note pad, pens and paper Oh! and a Zeta Lanyard. The basket was filled by Dolores Gastineau.

Send Get Well Cards c/o Mia Kang

2942 Persimmon Place, Fullerton CA 92835


Executive Officers

President: Anna LoCoco

VPI Programs: Lynne Ruedy

VPII Membership: Monica Lopez

VPIII Fundraising: Debbie Grabosky

Treasurer: Suzanna Brintle

Recording Secretary: Kim Kolacz

Corresponding Secretary: Michelle Kou

Historian: Robyn Carpenter

Committee Chair-woman
Federation: Anna Dow

Alumnae/ Collegiate: Kim Kolacz

Panhellenic: Lynne Ruedy, Abbey Drake

Service: None

FRED: Monica Lopez

Panhellenic
Panhellenic will be changing their calendar. The new calendar will coincide with our schedule.

Kappa Alpha Theta will no longer be involved in Panhellenic and the duties have been changed for this years rotation to reflect the absence of the group. This year we will have no major responsibilities.

Special Topics:

Zeta Day Celebrate Sisterhood
Date: 4/23/05

Location: Marina Del Rey Hotel

13534 Bali Way, Marina del Rey, CA 90292
310-301-1000
●Zeta Day tickets are $36 for alumnae and guests

●Friday April 22, there will be a get-together dinner at Marie Calendar's in Marina del Rey at 4356 Lincoln Blvd.  (310)822-5956.

Price is $23 and dinner starts at 6pm.

Further information on both Zeta Day and the pre-dinner will be on your Zeta Day invitation, which will be mailed at the end of this month.  The Federation Website also contains the latest details (see below).

●Strawberry Patch is $3 each or 2 for $5

●Hotel rooms are $119 plus tax.  

The deadline to reserve a room is 3/22/05.  

Please call 310-301-1000 and ask for the Zeta Rate.  

●The keynote speaker is Becky Kirwan. 

●www.geocities.com/zetaladyca
Alumnae/Collegiate News

Congratulations to the Kappa Phi Chapter at Christopher Newport University in Virginia ZTA will install a new chapter April 23rd. Also the Phi Chapter at Duke University in North Carolina will be reactivated April 17th.

FRED Fun Facts

All Zetas eagerly look forward to the presentation of awards during Zeta Day, Convention and National Leadership Conference. Chapters and individuals are recognized for their achievements. National Council may decide at Convention to give additional awards to deserving recipients.  

Annual Alumnae Awards Given at Zeta Day 

Alumnae Certificate of Merit – This certificate is a national award presented at Zeta Day or other special events. Names and qualifications of those recommended for the Alumnae Certificate of Merit are presented to National Council for consideration at their fall meeting. The vote of National Council is required for approval. The alumna must have been out of school for seven years and have a minimum of seven years of significant post-collegiate service.

Order of the Shield – This award honors those who have completed 50 years of Fraternity membership. Those honored are presented a certificate at Zeta Day or some local alumnae function. The Order of the Shield Recognition Service should be given at the time of the presentation. A White Violet pin commemorating the honor is a gift from the Fraternity and may be presented at this time. In addition, 75-year members receive recognition and a gift from the Fraternity.

Birthday Wishes and Zeta Kisses ♥♥♥ 
This months Birthday girls are:

Dolores Gastineau 10th
Helen Nelson 29th
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